
Catholic Social Services of Mobile - Refugee Resettlement Program (Mobile
Office) 
Areas of
legal
assistance:

Adjustment of Status, Consular Processing, Deferred Action for
Childhood Arrivals (DACA), Family-based petitions,
Naturalization/Citizenship, Temporary Protected Status (TPS)

Types of
legal
assistance:

Help completing forms, Filings with USCIS

Location: 188 S. Florida Street, Mobile, AL 36606

Contact: (251) 432-2727, http://www.catholicsocialservicesmobile.com/cssmob 

Catholic Social Services of Montgomery - Immigrant Services 

Areas of
legal
assistance:

Adjustment of Status, Asylum applications, Consular Processing,
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA), Employment
authorization, Family-based petitions, Naturalization/Citizenship,
Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) petitions

Types of
legal
assistance:

Help completing forms, Filings with USCIS

Location: 4455 Narrow Lane Rd, Montgomery, AL 36116

Contact: (334) 288-8890 ext. 219, http://www.cssalabama.org , 
owhite@cssalabama.org

Gulf States Immigration Services 

Areas of
legal
assistance:

Adjustment of Status, Asylum applications, Consular Processing,
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA), Employment
authorization, Employment-based immigrant and non-immigrant
petitions, Family-based petitions, Naturalization/Citizenship,
Temporary Protected Status (TPS), Violence Against Women Act
(VAWA) petitions

Types of
legal
assistance:

Help completing forms, Filings with USCIS

Location: 126 Mobile Street, Mobile, AL 36607

Contact: (251) 391-6012 , http://www.gulfstatesvisas.org , 
mcolon@gulfstatesvisas.org 
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Hispanic Catholic Social Services 

Areas of
legal
assistance:

Adjustment of Status, Consular Processing, Deferred Action for
Childhood Arrivals (DACA), Employment authorization, Family-based
petitions, Naturalization/Citizenship, U visas, Violence Against
Women Act (VAWA) petitions

Types of
legal
assistance:

Help completing forms, Filings with USCIS

Location: 92 Oxmoor Rd., Birmingham, AL 35209

Contact: (205) 987-4771, http://hcsslacasita.org/immigration/ , 
lhillhouse@bhmdiocese.org

Hispanic Interest Coalition of Alabama 

Areas of legal
assistance:

Adjustment of Status, Consular Processing, Deferred Action for
Childhood Arrivals (DACA), Employment authorization,
Naturalization/Citizenship, U visas

Types of legal
assistance: Help completing forms, Filings with USCIS

Location: 117 Southcrest Drive, Birmingham, AL 35209

Contact: (205) 942-5505, http://www.hispanicinterest.org , 
info@hispanicinterest.org
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